Massachusetts Bass Federation

Youth Trail Meet and Greet

Sponsored by
Reynolds Garage and Marine

e UNTrl 150 YEARS

The Mass Bass Federation Youth Directors will be running
a Meet and Greet event for all Youth Anglers that will be
fishing the Federation Youth Tournament Trail this year.
This is not a manditory meeting but we urge you to attend
if you plan to fish the Youth Trail this year. The Directors
will be doing pre-event sign-up as well as going over the
rules, safety, equipment, sign-up, and release forms.
Please try to attend this very important meeting.

When: May 4th Time: 10 AM to 12 PM

Where: Riverside Gun Club
Route 62, Hudson, MA

For questions or more information please contact:

Bob Rivet 508-789-1344 or b.rivet@comcast.net
or
Randy Almeida 617-771-1429 or randyinmalden@yahoo.com




